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Director, Budget Estimates Secretariat 
Parliament House  
6 Macquarie Street 
SYDNEY  NSW  2000 
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Dear Director, 
 
Clarification and amendment of Budget Estimates hearing transcript 
 
I write to advise of clarifications to evidence given by myself at the Budget Estimates 
hearing for Legislative Council Portfolio Committee No.1 - Treasury and Energy, on Monday 
22 August 2022. 
 
The following statement is recorded on page 57 of the uncorrected transcript:  
 

SAN MIDHA: It was in the last year’s budget? No. It was in this budget for 2021-22. 
It wasn’t in the 2021-22 budget.  

 
For clarity and factual accuracy, this should be amended to: 
 

SAN MIDHA: No. The $1.9 billion TMF contribution was in 2021/2022. It wasn’t in 
the 2021/22 budget. 

 
Please publish my clarification above. If you require further information, please do not 
hesitate to contact me  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
San Midha 
Deputy Secretary, Policy & Budget 
NSW Treasury  
 
13/09/2022 
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